## CLASSIC CAR CLUB OF AMERICA



5100 River Road, Suite 175 Schiller Park, IL 60176

Phone: 847-390-0443 Fax: 847-916-2674

August 2, 2014

Larry D Klement 10024 Colfax Ave So Bloomington, MN 55431

Dear Mr. Klement,

We would like to congratulate you for winning a first place in the Primary Division at the 2014 Summer Grand Classic which was held in Stillwater, Minnesota. Your Classic is now in the Senior Division for future National judging events and can no longer be judged in the Primary or Touring Divisions.

Enclosed is your senior recognition badge which should be permanently affixed visibly to the exterior of your car. The preferred location by the Club is the right hand cowl section below the belt line. This badge must be affixed on the car to avoid a mandatory 5 point deduction for judging in CCCA National meets as a Senior Car. The additional awards your car can now receive will add 1/4th of an inch to the overall height of the badge. Also, as stated in the Club's Handbook/Directory, "This badge, in essence, is awarded to the car, not the owner, and should remain permanently on the car even if the car changes hands."

Your 1940 Cadillac, 8 cyl, 62, Sport Coupe, Serial Number 8321274, now has Senior Badge Number 3156.

We would like to wish you the best of luck in future competition, in the Senior Division at Club events, and appreciate your support of our Club by the restoration of your Classic Car.

Tom Jones

wards Committee Chairman

John Kefalonitis

National Head Judge

Ú